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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact: Nick Newkirk, Recreation Manager, (818) 597-7325, nnewkirk@agourahillscity.org 

 
Chumash Park Closure 

 
The City of Agoura Hills Department of Community Services will be closing parts 

of Chumash Park beginning on Monday, November 28, 2022.  Park will be closed for 
approximately 7 weeks so the fields can be reseeded and renovated. 

 
For more information on the park closure, please call the Agoura Hills Recreation 

& Event Center at (818) 597-7361 or email agourahillsrec@agourahillscity.org.  
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